

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region VIII

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF TACLOBAN CITY

July 5, 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 303 s. 2023

TO: ASSISTANT SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
CID & SGOD CHIEFS
EDUCATION PROGRAM SUPERVISORS
PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISORS
ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY PUBLIC SCHOOL HEADS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

SUBJECT: BANCO DE ORO (BDO) KABAYAN SAVINGS PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM

- In reference to DepEd Regional Memorandum No. 679, s. 2023 dated June 27, 2023 re: Banco De Oro (BDO) Kabayan Savings Partnership Program, this Office through the Social Mobilization and Networking Unit under the School governance and Operations Division announces BDO's intent to partner with the Schools Division of Tacloban City to be able to share the opportunity in opening a Kabayan Savings under its Program "ABOT-PANGARAP PAG BDO ANG KAUSAP".
- The goal of this Program is to educate our Overseas Filipinos on the benefits of having a Savings Account and the opportunity to invest their hard earned money for themselves and for their loved ones.
- They can easily open a BDO Kabayan Savings Account with an initial cash deposit of P100.00 only which comes with a Passbook and an ATM Debit Master Card. This will only require one (1) valid Government issued ID.
- Below are the Official names of BDO Bank representatives who will visit the Schools Division Office for a brief discussion of its program "Abot Pangarap pag BDO ang Kausap" until July 22, 2023, to wit;
 - a. Jean Culas- Branch Head BDO- Tacloban Zamora;
 - b. Ma. Paz B. Meso- OF Programs Visayas,
 - c. Melife C. Gequilapo-OF Programs Visayas; and
 - d. 1 Assigned BDO Tacloban-Zamora personnel.

 Immediate dissemination of this Division Memorandum and compliance thereto are highly desired.

> JUDELLA RUIZ- LUMPAS EdD, CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent

Schools Division of Tacloban, Brgy 54, Real Street, Tacloban City Telephone Number: 053-832-9204 Email address: violatichancity@gment.com SocMobUnit/snc/2023

9/7/23